
ELECTRICAL 

SAFETY RECALL 

Mattel (Fisher-Price) Dots and Spots Puppy Deluxe 
Swing with Plug-in Adaptor

IDENTIFICATION: 
The affected Dots and Spots Puppy Deluxe Swing model (SKU DVF83) was sold on 

www.target.com.au and www.catch.com.au between January 2021 and 4 September 
2021. 

The plug-in adaptor which was supplied with the swing is being recalled. Other Mattel/
Fisher-Price products are not affected by this recall.   

DEFECT: 
The swing was supplied with an overseas plug-in adaptor which is not designed for 
use in Australia. 

HAZARD: If used with an incompatible power source there is an increased risk of 
electric shock, which can cause serious injury or death.

ACTION REQUIRED: 
• Stop using the overseas plug-in adaptor immediately.

• Affected consumers will be contacted directly.

• Mattel will provide consumers with an Australian approved plug-in adaptor to
replace the overseas plug-in adaptor, and will arrange for the return of the
non-compliant overseas plug-in adaptor at Mattel's cost.

For further information 
Please direct all calls and any queries concerning this recall to 

Mattel Consumer Relations  
by email at infoaust@mattel.com or by phone on 1300 135 312 

See www.productsafety.gov.au for Australian product recall information. 

http://www.target.com.au/
http://www.catch.com.au/
http://www.productsafety.gov.au/

